Family Bulletin
11.30.2021

Translation provided by Google Translator. There may be
errors. Please call PPS Language Line, 503.916.3589 for
support with translation.

All School News
Mini Spirit Week!

Wednesday, 12.15 - School Spirit Day! (wear your Chief
Joseph School shirt or wear blue)

Thursday, 12.16 - Silly Sock Day! (wear fun and/or
mismatched socks)

Friday, 12.17 - Pajama Day! (don’t forget real shoes for
PE & recess)

Holiday Giving Tree

This holiday season, support families in our school
community with a donation to the Backpack Program.
Thank you for your generosity!

Cash Donations in any amount can be made through
the DONATE button on the _PTO website.

https://sites.google.com/chiefjosephschool.org/pto/

$25 Sponsor one student for one month
$150 Sponsor one student for six months
$250 Sponsor one student for one year

$5, $10, $15, $20 donations also accepted.

Food Donations can be dropped off at Mayfly Taproom & Bottleshop

Chief Joseph Elementary School

A strong, diverse and respectful
community where we make
learning creative and fun!

Upcoming Dates

12.01.2021, Wed, 4:30pm
https: s-net.zoom.us/j
82587660523
Parent/Principal Meeting

12.08.2021, Wed, 7:30pm
OBOB Parent Meeting

12.15.2021, Wednesday
School Spirit Day!

12.16.2021, Thursday
Silly Sock Day!

12.17.2021. Friday
Pajama Day!

12.20.2021-12.31.2021
No School
Winter Break

until Dec 15 - Peanut Butter, Canned Tuna/Chicken, Pop Top Soups,

Canned Ravioli and Knorr Pasta/Rice Sides.


https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=BQQ5GQYJRLPFY&source=url
https://pps-net.zoom.us/j/82587660523
https://pps-net.zoom.us/j/82587660523

Oregon Battle of the Books

**There will be a virtual parent meeting next Wednesday, December 8 at 7:30pm for those
interested in coaching or anyone who just wants more information. The Google Meet link for
the meeting will be sent out early next week.**

**Team sign ups and individual permission forms will be going out next week and will be due
back by December 17.**

OBOB is a statewide reading program sponsored by the Oregon Association of School
Libraries. This will be a fun opportunity for 3" - 5" graders to read a set list of books, practice
with a team of other students, and then compete against other teams from our school about
knowledge from the books. One team from Chief Joseph will then compete against other
schools in a regional battle next March. Kids should start now in forming teams, finding
coaches, and reading books from this year's list! Much more information can be found here. If
you have additional questions or want to get involved (I am looking for some additional help in
organizing!) feel free to email me. Thanks! Kerry Lear, kerrylear@gmail.com

(parent to a 3" grader and OBOB coordinator for Chief Joseph School)

Library Update

Rl ¥ o Thank you for your continued support of the Chief Joseph Library! Our Online
LBQ,( ®«*.-| Book Fair was AMAZING! We sold over $6,000 worth of books which means
: the Library earned over $1,500 to use towards purchasing new books and
materials for the Library! | am in awe of all of your support, thank you!!!

Counseling Corner

Middle School Transfer Cycle
5th grade families, the middle school lottery window is now open from November 29 -

December 17, 2021. The application window closes December 17, 2021 and decisions will be
mailed out around mid January 2022. More information and application forms can be found
here. Information about virtual open houses and information sessions can be found here.
Please reach out to Lynn Spiers if you have any questions at espiers@pps.net or
503-916-6234.

New School Social Worker

My name is Brandi Cole and | am thrilled to be working at Chief Joseph Elementary. What a
great group of students and staff! As a social worker, | will work with families to assist with
barriers to students being successful at school. | work from 12pm to 3:45pm. Please feel free
to call me or email anytime. My temporary phone number is 503-916-6234 and my email is
brcole@pps.net.



https://www.pps.net/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/4115/CJ%20OBOB%20info.pdf
https://www.pps.net/Page/2343
https://www.pps.net/Page/2349
mailto:espiers@pps.net
mailto:brcole@pps.net

MULTNOMAH COUNTY

student

HEALTH CENTER
multco.usl/student-health

Weekly Covid-19
vaccine clinics for
ages 5 & older and
their families

Call 503-988-5558 to schedule
Monday | Tuesday | Wednesday | Thursday Friday

David Douglas HS| Cleveland HS Centennial HS Centennial HS Franklin HS
1034 SE 130th Ave | 3400 SE 26th Ave |3505 SE 182nd Ave 3505 SE 182nd Ave |5405 SE Woodward St
2:15pm-3:30pm 2:00pm-4:30pm 8:00am-10:15am 2:45pm-4:30pm 1:30pm-3:30pm

Jefferson HS Parkrose HS Franklin HS Cleveland HS McDaniel HS
5210 N Kerby 5t 12003 NE Shaver 5t 5405 SE Woodward St | 3400 SE 26th Ave 2735 NE 82nd Ave
2:15pm-3:30pm 2:15pm-3:30pm 2:00pm-4:30pm 2:15pm-3:30pm | 2:00pm-3:30pm

McDaniel HS Roosevelt HS David Douglas HS Roosevelt HS
2735 NE 82nd Ave | 6941 N Central St 1034 SE 130th Ave | 6941 N Central St
2:15pm-4:30pm | 2:15pm-4:15pm 8:00am-10:30am | 8:00am-9:45am

Reynolds HS Parkrose HS Reynolds HS
1698 SW Chermy Park Rd 12003 NE Shaver St]1698 SW Cherry Park Rd
2:15pm-3:30pm 3:00pm-4:45pm 8:00am-10:30am

Jefferson HS
5210 N Kerby St
Open to all Multnomah County youth, ages 5 to 19
¥outh under age 15 must be with a parent or guardian, or have written parental consent
No out of pocket cost and no medical insurance necessary

¥You don't need identification or a social security number A Multnomah

You don't need to attend the school where the center is located A County
Health Department



PORETLAML PARKS & BELCREAT AN

You’re invited!

EARLY ACCESS TO
RECREATION ACTIVITIES
SWIMMING | ART | MUSIC | SPORTS

For everyone including:

As a friend of one of our partner organizations, we

People living with invite you to register early for classes and activities
disabilities that take place January 3—February 6, 2022.

Ll R ER LG L EARLY REGISTRATION:
Youth Starts Monday, November 29 at 12:30pm

GEMERAL REGISTRATION:
Starts Monday, December 6 at 12:30pm

Teens

Adults

HOW TO REGISTER: (Mention this “Partner Voucher")

By Phone: Call 503-823-2525 or any PP&R community or art center
In Person: Visit any PP&R community or art center

View classes/activities online: portland.gov/parks/register

Mention this “Partner Voucher” for one FREE visit to a PPER community center.

Drop-in activities include: Group Exercise Classes | Fitness Rooms | Swimming Pools
Activities wary by center. Valid November 29-December 31, 2021

Visit portland.gov/parks/community-centers for a list of centers and hours.

portlandparks.org G]- f W (0



